
 

 

Hello! Every year the Concord Adult 
Self Advocates choose a community 
project. This year they have chosen to 
do a non-perishable food drive to 
support the FOFC! Please consider 
donating any shelf stable, non-expired 
food to this great cause! 

Items can be dropped off in the 
box in the lobby at Community 

Bridges. 

 

If you have a large amount that 
will not fit in the box , please 

email Ashley @ 
alangevin@cbinnh.org 

 

Please make sure no items 
donated are expired. 
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